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June 21, 2018 
 
 
On behalf of the property owner, Stephen Bobrinitz of 143 Pantry Road in 
Sudbury, we are filing a Request for Determination of Applicability (RDA) 
under the Sudbury Wetlands Bylaw and Massachusetts DEP Wetlands 
Protection Act for an upgrade to the septic system and an addition to the 
rear of the house.  This project will on the Sudbury Conservation 
Commission meeting agenda on Monday, July 9, 2018.  If you have any 
questions, please contact GPR, Inc. at 978-772-1590, Monday – Friday 
between the hours of 8am – 5pm. 



         
            
           
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
 

 The Sudbury Conservation Commission will hold a public hearing on a Wetlands 
Protection Act and Wetlands Bylaw Notice of Intent for after-the-fact tree removal and 
replanting of native shrubs for mitigation at 14 Tall Pine Dr., Sudbury MA.   The hearing 
will be held on Mon., July 9, 2018 at 6:45pm in the DPW Facility, 275 Old Lancaster 
Rd., Sudbury MA.  Copies of the application may be reviewed at the Conservation office 
at 275 Old Lancaster Rd, Sudbury MA during business hours. 
 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
June 7, 2018 
 



         
            
           
      

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
 

 The Sudbury Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting to review the 
state and local bylaw Wetlands Request for Determination of Applicability for 
installation of a chicken coop at 61 Maynard Farm Rd., Sudbury MA; Lisa Tursi, 
applicant 
 The meeting will be held Monday, July 9, 2018 at 6:45pm in the DPW Facility 
275 Old Lancaster Rd., Sudbury MA.  Copies of the filing may be reviewed at the office 
during business hours. 
 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
June 14, 2018 



         
            
           
      

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
 

 The Sudbury Conservation Commission will hold a public meeting to review the 
state and local bylaw Wetlands Request for Determination of Applicability for a house 
addition and enlarged septic system capacity at 143 Pantry Rd., Sudbury MA; Stephen 
Bobrinitz, applicant 
 The meeting will be held Monday, July 9, 2018 at 6:45pm in the DPW Facility 
275 Old Lancaster Rd., Sudbury MA.  Copies of the filing may be reviewed at the office 
during business hours. 
 
SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
June 20, 2018 
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SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
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SUDBURY CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
June 20, 2018 
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Memorandum 
 
 
To:   Sudbury Conservation Commission  
 
From:  Bruce Ringwall, Pres. 
 
Date:   June 21, 2018 
 
Subject: 143 Pantry Road 
 
Re:  Septic Upgrade 
 
The current septic system at 143 Pantry Rd passed a Title 5 Inspection this spring.  
The Title 5 was conducted due to the proximity of the existing system to the house.  
Once the system components were located it became clear modifications to the 
system or the dwelling additions were necessary.  The original design of the additions 
required the replacement of the septic tank and would require the foundation under 
one wing to be modified as it was within 20 of the existing leaching galley. 
 
The current septic system was installed system around 1958.  The owner, Steven 
Bobrinitz, rightly doesn’t want to spend money on the addition and run into septic 
problems down the road.  Therefore, he has chosen to upgrade the septic to current 
Title 5 and Sudbury Board of Health standards.  The approved system has been 
designed to meet the required offsets from a basement to septic tank and leaching 
area.  Mr. Bobrinitz also didn’t want to remove any trees from his backyard as they 
are a mix of mature hard woods and evergreens.  Given the good soils and the level 
yard GPR was able to design a new system to assist the client and meet all local 
requirements. 
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